
HONOREE GRAND BANQUET 
Monday, May 12,  2025 @ 6:00 pm   

THE VENETIAN in Garfield, NJ 

Saint Andrew Greek Orthodox church will honor only a few of the many hard 
working and dedicated parishioners of our community. This year the 

following people were chosen to be honored by our church and will receive 
an award at the banquet. 

Please contact the office by April 24th if you would like to attend the Banquet.  

Community Honoree  
Despina Zapantis 

Parish Council Honoree  
Thomas J Borzeka 

Philoptochos Honoree  
Salomi Massaras 

GOYA Honoree  
Zoe Sifonios 

Religious Education Teacher Honoree  
Rachel Lopardo 

Greek Education Teacher Honoree  
Haroula Christodoulou 

Youth Worker Honoree  
Anna Sifonios 

Senior Steward honoree   
John Gounaris 

We would like to thank them all for their services and contributions to the 
success of our ministries. 

Please join us on Sunday, May 18th in church  when we will  re-present 
the plaques they received at the Grand Banquet to our honorees. 



 


